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Dear Team

Having read through the draft plan "Our City, Our Future" I wish to support the thrust of
the proposals.

It is particularly good to note that the following factors have been recognised as
priorities:-

Climate change mitigation - must be the very top priority.

New development on brownfield sites and preservation of the green belt.
Sustainable, efficient transport links.

Support of active travel, eg cycling, walking, etc.

Top quality housing which is energy efficient and with the "20 minute plan" for
accessing local facilities.

The need to ensure local infrastructure such as schools and health facilities.
The need to provide opportunities for innovative business development and
industry in appropriate locations.

One detail that may be covered, but if so I have missed it, is the need to improve access
and public transport to the the two major hospitals in the city, ie Northern General and
Royal Hallamshire.

Dr Richard Worth





